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Ethel at Loose Valley Care Home receives a visit

Enjoying visits at a social distance

Our resident Ethel at Loose Valley Care Home was over the moon to receive her first visit from her granddaughter Kirstie

and her children on Friday 26 June.

Kirstie and her children sat out in the fairy garden off the main lounge and chatted through the open window. It was lovely for Ethel

to see them all and she really enjoyed it – as did the kids!

Even though Ethel and her family have kept in contact using video calls, there's no substitute for actually seeing your loved ones face

to face.


